
 

 

VALUED CUSTOMERS, 
 

In an effort to meet the heightened demand and 
ensure our meat self-serve cases are supporting 
the need, we have temporary suspended our 
full-service meat case operations.  
 

Our seafood full-service case will remain open 
and operational. 
 

If you are looking for something specifically or have questions, please 
ask store management.  

 

We appreciate your understand during this difficult time. 

 

Bashas’ Supermarkets Management Team 


